LIFESPAN REPRESENTITVE MEMO, SEPTEMBER 2024

Hi Folks!
I just typed September and can’t believe that it is that late in the year. Where has 2024 gone. I am not ready for snow, cold and winter yet. 
The increase in phone calls, and projects gearing up  should have told me that the lazy days of summer are drawing to a close.
Probably the upcoming election is on most of our minds. A reminder that Lifespan is a 501 c 3 tax exempt organization and therefore we cannot endorse or recommend a candidate for a partisan political office. That does not mean we cannot follow such candidates closely, pay attention to their policies and goals and comment on those policies that do or do not align with a pro-life position. It seems that we are being bombarded almost hourly with differing views, candidates that do not tell us what they will do but tell us how awful their opponent is.  Read carefully, listen to all positions, research sources of information, in short, educate yourself on which candidates align most closely with the society in which you want to live and then, of course, VOTE!
Christmas cards have been selected and should reach our office in mid to late September. I will let you know as soon as they arrive. In the meantime, I have attached the Christmas Card order form to this email. Please fill it out and send it back to me. Two important things---let me know how many posters you want and who your pastor is. There have been a number of reassignments of pastors, and it helps if you tell me who yours is. 
You will also find a flyer about the 2025 Bus Trip to Washington DC.  We have an adult bus this year so maybe YOU would like to go!
Don’t forget to mark your calendar for Life Chain Sunday, Oct 6th. We reached out to a number of faith communities that have not participated in the past. Maybe you could check with your faith community administration and see if they want to participate.  We have also ordered more signs.
The Day of Remembrance of the Unborn is September 14th at White Chapel Cemetery on Long Lake Rd. If you have not attended one of these services, it is short, loving, and beautiful. Please join us.
Keep thinking about staffing an information table if we decide to have one at next year’s State Fair.
As religious education classes resume, please let the teaching staff know that we always have tasks to be done here at the office, or in their classrooms that can be used for service hours.
I will close this month’s message with a quote that really, personally, infuriated and dismayed me. On a zoom call with something called “White Dudes for Kamala”, the current Secretary of Transportation, Pete Buttigieg said, “But of course, men are also more free in a country where we have a president who stands up for things like access to abortion care”.  My question, obviously is, free to do what?!!!
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